Meeting of the Meeting of the Pennar and Bufferland Community Association held at the Alma Inn, Bufferland on Tuesday 11th February 2020 at 7.30pm

1. Welcome

Maureen Colgan welcomed everyone to the meeting.

Present: Mike Cray, Helen Cray, Christine John, Maureen Colgan, Tony Willcox, Paul Slocombe, Barbara Slocombe

Apologies for Absence: None

2. Minutes of the Last Meeting

The minutes of the meeting held at the Alma Inn Bufferland held on Tuesday 14th January 2020 were adopted.

Proposed by: Mike Cray Seconded by Paul Slocombe

3. Matters Arising

- 3.1 Tony Willcox reported that the climbing frame had not been put up yet. Paul Slocombe thought he had seen some in the last week but was not sure.
- 3.2 There had been some fly-tipping at Pennar Park, they are trying the trace the perpetrators who they will attempt to prosecute.

4. Treasurers Report

The balance at the start of the month was £117.19. Some funds were due shortly from Pembrokeshire County Council but had not yet been received.

5. Any Other Business

- 5.1 Several meeting had been held in relation to the drainage issues at Pennar Park with more to follow.
- 5.2 The AGM would be held on 14th April 2020, Helen would place a notice in the Western Telegraph next month.

6. Date of Next Meeting

The next meeting would be held at the Alma Inn on Tuesday 10th March 2020 at 7.30pm

There being no further business the meeting was declared closed at 8.00pm.